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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter and Bible Verse for the week:  This year as a 

school body, we hope to read a psalm a day.  We will 

read the psalm in the classroom and sing a respective 

psalter for that psalm.  We would love it if you as 

families would also incorporate this into your family 

worship. For next week, we would like to review the 

ABC texts that each of the students in grades 1 – 9 have 

previously learned.  We know that kindergartners will be 

learning them this year.  Please see the ABC text list in the 

memo email.  The psalter for next week is Psalter #11 

verses 1 and 3. 

 

 

 

Thank you, parents and students, for all the support and 

kindness shown in following the school opening 

protocols.  We appreciate your help in supporting the 

school and the teachers.  Continue to pray for us as we 

seek to take each day as a gift from the Lord in allowing 

us to open our school and teach the children. 

 

Forms:  Thank you to all who have turned in their forms.  

It is much appreciated.  If you have not done so, please 

turn them in by Friday, September 10.  

 

Yearbooks:  If you ordered a yearbook, it will be sent 

home with the youngest child at school next week.  We 

still have a few yearbooks left.  If you would like a 

copy, please fill out the form that is attached to the 

memo email and return it to the office with your 

payment.  The cost is $20.00 

 

School Picnic: Join us Friday, September 10, from 5:00-

8:00 for a night of great food and fun! We will have 

bounce houses, yard games, a candy and prize table, 

ping-pong tournament, and dessert bar! Food will be 

served from 5:00-6:30. Games will run from 6:30-7:30 

*DESSERTS NEEDED! PLEASE CONTACT KAARLI 

KLEPPE IF YOU’RE ABLE TO MAKE A DESSERT! 

 

Room Mother Responsibilities: If you are a room 

mother, please see the attachment to the memo email.  

It gives a list of the responsibilities of the room mothers.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General News Continued 

Office Hours:  Char Schipper will be in the school office 

on Monday and Tuesday mornings from 7:45 a.m. to 

11:45 p.m.   If you call at other times, you will reach the 

answering machine.  We will listen regularly to messages 

that are left.  If you would like to email the school, 

please send your email to pcs.office78@gmail.com. If 

you need to speak to someone immediately, it would 

be best to contact that teacher via email or cell phone.  

 

Junior High Field Trip:  Please note that the junior high 

field trip has been scheduled for September 16 and 17. 
 

Chocolate Sale:  We are planning on having the 

chocolate sale this year.  It will run from September 17 

through October 5.  More details to follow. 

 

Parents United: Please mark your calendars.  Parents 

United hopes to have their annual fall meeting on 

Tuesday, October 5. Please plan to join us. 

 

Save the date:  Grandparents Day is scheduled for 

October 29. 
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